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October, 2014
To all starters:
Over the years having to listen to or be subjected to the noise from a starting pistol/gun can result in the loss of hearing to one or both ears. A gun blank fired cause’s sound pressure levels to reach 144 -181 decibels at 1 meter, a jet engine reaches 140 decibels. Due to this fact BCSSA ODC and the BCSSA Board are strongly recommending that ear protection be used for all starters of Short track and Long track competitions/meets/practices in BC. The Howard Leight Max Earplugs (or comparable quality earplugs) will be purchased for you.  http://www.howardleight.com/earplugs/max
They are uncorded, compressible foam that conforms to the ear canal. They are single use and offer a 33 decibel noise reduction. BCSSA will be supplying these to all starters across the province at no cost.
BCSSA ODC knows that all ear canals are not made the same. If you have trouble inserting foam earplugs or any other type of insertable earplug please let BCSSA ODC know and we will make other arrangements for your ear protection. 
If you have your own ear protection that is fine to use as well. Please make sure your ear plugs meet all noise reduction ratings (NRR) to reduce the gunshot sound to non-damaging ear drum levels.
BCSSA ODC and the BCSSA board strongly recommend that you wear some type of NRR ear protection device during any starting procedures in the province of BC and or within Canada. 

If you have any questions or concerns please contact BCSSA ODC via e-mail.
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